
The Saturday club has been a lifeline for my son. He has many

friends and looks forward to going. He also uses the

trampoline as a release of tension. We would love for this

valuable service to continue.
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The Network and Saturday Sports Club at Bacon's College has offered myself and

family much-needed respite. Glyn, George and the team are very understanding and

aware of my son's SEN needs: autism and ADHD.

The Saturday sports club runs through the year at Bacons College. The club caters for SEND students of all
disabilities between the ages of 5 -18 years old. Each session lasts for 60 minutes.

 
All staff and parents/carers must download the TRACK AND TRACE NHS app onto their smartphone to scan

our QR code. If you do not have the app then you will be refused entry onto site.
 

Unfortunately, due to our current covid policy parents will no longer have access to the parent and carer
room for tea and coffee, parents and carers must stay on site during the session. We will have some chairs

available outside of the sports hall, this will include during winter months. These chairs will be regularly
sanitised before the new time slot.Parents and Carers will be asked to use the banjo court during the

session, you will be unable to use any facilities at Bacon’s College during the stay.
 

There is a highly skilled and motivated team of 14 working at the club ranging from teachers, teaching
assistants, coaches, and special needs specialists.

 
As well as improving fitness levels and health and wellbeing the club works on social skills such as listening

skills, waiting, sharing, teamwork, individual work and focus.
 

Sports and activities change weekly - trampolining, nature trail and the gym for the older clients, volleyball,
football, basketball, multi skills, tennis, cricket, badminton, boccia, new age curling, dance, parachute games,

athletics, capoeira, etc.

The club currently run in 4 different sessions to allow the club to meet the regulation 15 students per bubble.
The new times are as follows:

 
Session 1: 10:30 – 11:30

 
Session 2: 11:30 – 12:30

 
Session 3: 12:30 – 13:30

 
Session 4: 14:00 – 15:00

 
Venue: Bacons College, Timber Pond Road, Rotherhithe, London SE16 6AT

Please contact either Glyn Davies or George Richards via emails below.

George Richards
(george@lpessn.org.uk)

Glyn Davies
(glyn@lpessn.org.uk)

You can also contact the network on 0207 237 1928 Ext: 4086. Follow us across social
media and our website to keep up to date with all the latest network news.


